
A message from your Secretary. 

At the AGM held in September 2023 a member asked if the Committee had 

considered a visit to the Thursford Christmas Spectacular, Norfolk, held daily (2 

shows) between 8th November and 23rd December. 

You can visit this show either by booking with a coach company such as Shearings 

or having a 3-day weekend/4-day mid-week stay at Warners Leisure Hotel at Gunton 

Hall, Suffolk (near Lowestoft). 

Before I look into arranging anything I would like the membership to reply to me at 

the address below if they are interested so I can gauge numbers and investigate 

discounts.  The easiest way to have a good weekend together is to use Warners as 

coach firms would not necessarily use the same hotels. 

As this Newsletter is due out in March, I would have to impose a deadline of Monday 

1st April (and that might be pushing it as this is a very popular show). 

Friends are welcome to attend as this is not a subsidised event by the Association. 

Contact details are: 

gabeeston@hotmail.com 

07920038690 (text or WhatsApp) 

Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 

 

Graham Beeston 

Secretary 

Royal Air Force Locking Apprentice Association 

 

Further details of this fantastic event can be found at: 

https://www.thursford.com/christmas-spectacular/ 
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